Safety ideas suggested at Omni Commons meeting (to be considered by their board of directors):

- Re-examine how we handle permits
- Cameras outside
- Go door=to-door to talk to neighbors every time Omni has events
- Better communication about events website not enough! (BID suggestion)
- No more private parties
- Add public event to Temescal neighborhood district website invite neighbors
- Some people say noise level is ok
- Pick up trash
- Loitering (some say is a problem, some people like the foot traffic)
- Omni folks can show up to BID meetings
- Stricter security requirements for event rentals
- Issues with parking in driveways/ driveways being blocked
- Event end-time limit (whatever neighbors agree on)
- Vet event rentals thoroughly
- Be more inclusive
- Follow-up/report back meeting about safety
- Host more neighborhood meetings
- Exterior lighting
- Point person for event nights (to call)